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May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
YEAR 9 PASTORAL EVENING: 4.00pm-6:30pm Thursday 13th June 2024   

Following the meetings last year between parents/carers and tutors, we are pleased to invite you to our 
upcoming Year 9 Pastoral evening on Thursday 13th June 2024 to discuss your child’s attitude to learning 
(ATL) during Key Stage 3 and to outline the steps needed for a successful start to Year 10 and GCSE’s.  
Our tutors are the first point of contact for students each morning and are responsible for supporting 
them with both their progress and well-being at KJS.   

During the evening, we will review your child's progress and offer guidance on how to foster the routines 
and good habits that are crucial as they begin this new phase of their education. With the GCSE options 
now submitted, it's important that students stay focused and continue to work hard through the end of 
Year 9. 

Our booking system will open on Thursday 23rd May at 12 noon and close on Tuesday 25th June at 

12 noon. The meetings will take place in person in school and will be scheduled at 5-minute 

intervals.  Please enter school via the main reception.   

The online booking system for parents/carers to make appointments can be accessed from a button on the 
homepage of the school website (www.king-james.co.uk) or via the following link 
https://kingjamesschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

We look forward to meeting with you and discussing how we can best support your child’s academic 
journey. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Mr A Atkinson   Mrs L Holdsworth 
Learning Manager Year 9 Director of KS3 

 

 

 

 


